
ST. MATTHEW’S COMMUNITY ESL PROGRAM 

 

Beginning in 2007, St. Matthew's offered eight years of ESL classes for anyone in the greater 
Kansas City community wishing to learn English, along with free childcare.  
 
With help we received from many area volunteers, we were able to provide these weekly 
classes from September through April each year. 

The program is not currently available, as all the volunteers are taking a sabbatical. 

However, the Computer Language Lab continues to be available for language study, using the 

Rosetta Stone Language program. 

In addition to English, the Rosetta Stone Language program also offers instruction in Spanish, 

Arabic, and Chinese for anyone wishing to learn a second language. 

Anyone with interest in studying a language in the Computer Language Lab, please contact 

James Laney at 816-529-2044 or Carl Turlin at 816-769-0052. 

 

 

                                  

 


